

Cloud Development Tools Steering Committee Calls

Agenda & Notes

2019-12-12

Discussion Topic	Moderator	Min
Approval of minutes from November 14	Martha / Paul W	5
Marketing update: budget review	Brad	15
Standard developer workspace definition	RH (David Festal)	30
Technical priorities - ownership	Martha	5
Steering committee chair elections	Martha	5

Attendees

1. Brad Micklea - Red Hat
2. Martha Benitez - Red Hat
3. David Festal - Red Hat
4. Jean Roussel Personna - Ericsson
5. Tim deBoer - IBM
6. Sharon Corbett - Eclipse Foundation
7. Paul Buck - Eclipse Foundation
8. Paul White - Eclipse Foundation
9. Mike Milinkovich - Eclipse Foundation
10. Gorkem Ercan - Red Hat

Past Action Items

- ~~Martha to double check if there was an email about the Participant member representatives selected to the Steering and Marketing committees - email from Paul Buck Nov 4th~~
- ~~Each member of the WG to follow up with their organizations to get agreement on budget, email to mailing list~~
- Paul Buck: connect with Chris @ Webtide to explain that we haven't made any decisions on whether to grant Webtide a Guest Org position
- All: Send along ideas for the achievements we'd like to see from the WG coming out of 2020
- Join the Cloud Tools Slack workspace - https://join.slack.com/t/ecd-tools-wg/shared_invite/enQtODE4OTcyMjgxNDYyLWFjOTk1ODQ0YzZlOTAxNTc1NTA5ZmQxNzdlYWJlZTc4NDE1MjNlMzZc5NGNmYzMyMTBkODEyM2U2ZjdkYzI5OWI
- ~~Tamir: setup the meeting with David Festal and Gorkem Ercan on workspace definition~~

Action Items from this Meeting

- Brad: publish budget proposals to the Steering Committee list & individual member participant representatives

- Paul: discuss specification process at upcoming call
- Martha: schedule discussion time for Workspace definition

Notes

- Approval of minutes from Nov 14
 - Unanimously approved
- Marketing meeting update: budget review
 - Announce decision about budget to be made on Jan 9 Steering Committee call
- Standard developer [workspace definition](#)
 - Question about whether this spec would take into account serverless and FaaS use cases as well
 - It should, but it doesn't right now
 - Question about whether "composable" should be a main user goal
 - Yes, it should be there - we want to be able to build the spec up from a set of fragments so that...
 - Certain fragments could be widely shared
 - Certain fragments could be "owned" by different groups
 - The Eclipse Foundation has developed a more structured approach to proposing and finalizing specifications
 - Specification council <https://www.eclipse.org/projects/efsp/>
- Leadership/ownership of technical priorities
 - Standard developer Workspace definition - Red Hat [David Festal]
 - Extension library / marketplace - Typefox [Sven Efftinge]
 - IDE extensions for serverless and functions-as-a-service [FaaS] - ?
 - Extensions to LSP, DAP, and establishing a tracing protocol - ?
 - Running developer tools in containers (overlaps with Tekton / pipelines) - ?
- Steering committee chair elections
 - [ran out of time]
- Other topics?
 - [ran out of time]
- Next meeting scheduled for Thursday, January 9 at 11:00 EST